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Dear PVS Families, 
 
May the luck of the Irish be with ye all this wonderful month of 
March! 
 
March brings us wonderful projects and the learning theme is all 
things Dr. Seuss.  With Dr. Seuss’ simple word repetition and 
rhyming words, a child can easily begin to hear, learn, and read it; 
this helps to introduce them to the fundamentals of reading.  We 
will also be learning about circles, cycles, and changing of the 
seasons. 
 
On Tuesday, March 17th, we will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day, 
please have your child wear green on that day.  We will hunt down 
Leprechauns and search for the pot of gold. 
 
This month’s theme and learning topics tie into the coming of 
spring and our continued celebration of growing inside and out. 
 
Once again we would like to thank all of our parents for giving us 
the opportunity to partner with them in creating an environment 
where our children are enriched, nurtured, and cherished!    

 
 

 
Reminders: 
 
Please be sure to check our lost and found basket to see if any items 
belong to your child. 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

Birthdays: 

Dr. Seuss - March 2nd 
 

Mikal - March 12th 

 
Malcolm - March 13th 

 
No School March 20th - 30th 

 
 

Important Notes 
 

Our summer program is 
filling up quickly and spaces 

are limited, so if you’re 
interested in enrolling your 
child/children, please let us 
know as soon as possible. 

 


